WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS

Committee meeting held on 18 July 2023
via ‘Teams’

The minutes of the June meeting were approved by the committee.
Matters carried forward from previous meetings include:

o Our face book page is West Hant's members only — so please keep
your West Hampshire membership up to date.

o A further supply of “2023-year plaques” are on order.

o Work has taken place to link advertisers to the correct web pages.
Discussions continued regarding obtaining lighter-weight feather banners
instead of our current heavier flagpoles.

o How can we mark bereavements with feather banners. Suggested

that we consider attaching black ribbons as a mark of respect.

o How we fly yellow, no vehicle movement flags.

o How we display our notices. We are going to trial fitting a plastic
tube over an electric fence stake and attaching the current notice
board to the tube.

o Costs of changing equipment.

o We have decided to trial these options this year, cost the solutions
and consider implementing them for next season, when we have seen
this year’s financial results.

June Newsletter is published and available on the Web News Feed.

2024 rally program was updated. We would like additional Holiday Rallies
for the summer, so please call Helen if you have any ideas. A draft 2024
program can be viewed within the news area on the website.

Flagpole cover Awbridge Youth Section, Summerlands and Dawlish were
appointed. Chairman to arrange cover for Parley Homestead, Hayling
Island and Olivers Battery.

AGM Nominations were discussed and while most of the current committee
are intending to re-stand, we do have vacancies and would welcome
additional nominations. Critically our treasurer (Angel Emma) is unsure
about re-standing, at present, so any interest in this position would be
welcomed.

Next meeting set for Tuesday 5" September.

Mike Firmager — Chairman — chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk — 07976 825051
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